
 Memo 
 Department of Planning & Housing 

 
  

45 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

  

FROM: Kelly Diekmann, Planning & Housing Director  

 

DATE: June 13, 2017 

  

SUBJECT: Public hearing for a Zoning Text Amendment for the use type “dwelling house”, as an 

allowable use in the Planned Residence District (F-PRD) zone 

 

 

Staff requests that the City Council continue the public hearing for a Zoning Text Amendment for the 

use type “dwelling house”, as an allowable use in the Planned Residence District (F-PRD) zone until 

June 27, 2017.  The text amendment correlates with the continuance of “The Collegiate” Planned 

Residence District (PRD) rezoning, Major Site Development Plan, and Preliminary Plat.   

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


